

## Ambition · Pride · Success

11th December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Photography Department Fundraising and Sponsorship 'Draw-A-Thon'

We are writing to you to inform you of a Year 7 fundraising event taking place in school on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> December 2018 during P2 of the school day. We are hoping to raise money to provide the Photography Department with more photographic equipment such as digital cameras for all key stages to use.

Your child will take part in a 'Draw-A-Thon' session to create the biggest drawing ever created at school. We will be base the drawing on Christmas baubles created with giant zentangles!

Please find attached a sponsorship form that we ask your child uses to gain sponsorship for their 'Draw-A-Thon'. We will be grateful for any sponsorship received, as this will contribute greatly to the continued success of our Photography Department. Please ensure that your son/daughters name is written on their sponsorship form and returned back with all donations by Friday 21<sup>th</sup> December 2018.

If you have any questions regarding our fundraising or 'Draw-A-Thon' then please feel free to contact me at rockliffee@haileyburyturnford.com

Yours faithfully

Mrs E Rockliffe

Art and Photography Teacher

